Monday 27 March

Cllr Chris Robbins Leader of Waltham Forest Council Waltham Forest Town Hall Forest Road Walthamstow E17 4JF



3 1 MAR 2017

Dear Cllr Robbins,

Many thanks for your recent letter to Martin Glenn and Greg Clarke in which you express your concerns about the future of Leyton Orient Football Club, they asked me to respond on their behalf.

I understand this must be a worrying time for the club's supporters and the local community and that as Leader of Waltham Forest Council you will want to do everything you can to support efforts to save the club.

As Leyton Orient is a member of the EFL, it's is their financial regulations and completion rules that the Club must adhere to and The FA has very limited scope to intervene. I have however spoken to the EFL, and they have reassured me that they are working with the club to address the problems faced at Leyton Orient.

As you will be aware, since you wrote your letter the club's owner has been given until 12 June to pay off debts or sell the club. The EFL is hopeful that this will allow the problems facing Leyton Orient to be resolved.

Yours sincerely,

James MacDougal

Head of Public Affairs



